TEXAS CALGARY COMPANY
330 PETROLEUM BUILDING
ABILENE, TEXAS

December 18, 1956

Mr. Emery C. Arnold, Supervisor, Dist. #3
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
120 East Chaco

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Enclosed herewith please find Well Record in quadru-
plicate for the Texas Calgary Company #l Ind. Allot.
Navajo, San Juan County, New Mexico.

We regret not furnishing this form heretofore, but
it was our understanding that the U.S.G.S. would furnish
your commission with copies. If you have not received
other pertinent forms from the U.S.G.S., please advise
and we will forward same immediately.

Thank you for your patience.
Yours very truly,

Mark P. Autry
Geologist




